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FINAL EDITION	

By Bill Gilmyers

I saw an article this month in the New York 
Times about the final edition of the Warroad 
Pioneer, a newspaper in Warroad Minnesota 
that closed its doors in May after serving a 
community of just under 1,800 residents for 
over 120 years. I found it to be a poignant 
article, in part due to its characterization of the 
void the paper’s absence will leave in this small 
community, but also because it struck so close 
to home in run up to this, our final edition of 
the Woodlands Newsletter. While there are 
many differences between the fate of the 
Pioneer and this publication, the impact, and 
loss, are similar in many ways.

The Pioneer will no longer print “soft-focus features on residents, reprinted news releases, photos of fishermen 
with their outsize catches, and news of awards won by children and Shriners.”  Or “the occasional stories, too, 
about city officials, the school board and local sports”. The Woodlands Association will no longer recap the 
Fourth of July parade or the light displays around the holidays.  We’re also losing our best platform to share 
information about more weighty issues of interest to the neighborhood, including ‘hyper-local’ coverage of 
changes in the local shopping centers, who’s running for City Council, and proposed new housing. 

This is a loss that may not be felt by all, and probably not by any all of the time.  We’ve had plenty of ‘slow 
news weeks’ in the six plus years I’ve been on the Board, and those of us producing this newsletter have 
certainly thrown in some ‘filler’ from time to time. There have been many subjects, however, that only we 
could cover in a way that’s useful to this neighborhood.  In just the last few years we have devoted significant 
coverage to a proposed new local school district, speeding on our streets and the Orchards Development as it 
wound its way through the city’s approval process. Now subjects like these will either not be covered at all or 
will be covered at a much higher level by regional papers like the East Bay Times.  Now residents will need to 
comb through the conversation threads on services like NextDoor and try to separate the wheat from the chaff 
and attempt to distill the information that is useful from the chatter that is at best idle and at worst misleading.
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Established in 1965,                                             
the Woodlands Newsletter is a monthly 

publication that is published by the             
Woodlands Association.  Archived issues 
are located at www.WoodlandsAssn.org 

Newsletter Advertising:                              
Marc Graves 336-6272 (Marc)                                    

madmacsdad@aol.com 

Newsletter Delivery:                                       
Kay Ready ~ 937-6824  

Web Site Inquiries:                                     
John Gregory ~ gregoryjohnb@yahoo.com

Neighborhood Inquiries:                        
Jim Tilley ~ jtilley@woodlandsassn.org

Woodlands Association                                  
P.O. Box 31085                                                    

Walnut Creek, CA 94598 

Who to Contact?
The Woodlands Association receives some emails and questions about many issues that are 
best resolved by contacting the following agencies directly. The following is a reference guide:
Walnut Creek Code Enforcement, 925-256-3508 or 925-943-5863 
The Code Enforcement Division of the Community Development Department is responsible for 
enforcing provisions of the Walnut Creek Municipal Code involving quality of life and neighborhood 
quality issues. http://www.walnut-creek.org/citygov/depts/cd/nuisance_abatement_n_code_enforcement.asp

Walnut Creek Police Department, 925-943-5844 
http://www.walnut-creek.org/citygov/depts/police/default.asp                                                                             
To report a suspicious circumstance, call 925-935-6400

Oversized Vehicle Reporting, Sandy Mulligan: Parking Lead Services Officer, 925-943-5874
Contra Costa Mosquito and Vector Control District (Pests and Insect Issues), 925-771-6196  
http://www.contracostamosquito.com/programs_services_index.htm

Contra Costa Water District, 925-688-8000 
Water conservation, information, gardening resources, moneysaving tips. http://www.ccwater.com

Allied Waste Services of Contra Costa County, 925-603-1144 
http://www.pleasanthillbayshoredisposal.com

Valley Waste Management (recycling and yard waste service): 925-935-8900
Canal Maintenance, 925-313-2235 
The canal is part of the Contra Costa County Flood Control and Water Conservation District Maintained by 
the Public Works Department

Graffiti Reporting: City of Walnut Creek, 925-943-5854
Contra Costa County Animal Control, 925-335-8300  
After business hours, contact the Walnut Creek Police through Dispatch Center at 925-935-6400. 
http://www.co.contra-costa.ca.us/index.aspx?NID=59

Street Maintenance: 925-943-5854

Newsletter printed by
Minuteman Press

(925) 256-6444

8:00 - 9:00 a.m.
Saturday, September 7th

Saturday, October 5th
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Woodlands residents 

are encouraged to 
attend board meetings.

Established in 1965,                     
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publication that is published by the             
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Newsletter Advertising:                              
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Newsletter Delivery:                                       
Jennifer Zotti ~ jennsta2000@yahoo.

com 

Web Site Inquiries:                                      
woodlandswalnutcreek@gmail.com

Neighborhood Inquiries:                        
woodlandswalnutcreek@gmail.com 

"The future depends on 
what you do today."

-

Bill Gilmyers ~ President
Erik Ehlers ~ Vice President

Vacant ~ Treasurer
Vacant ~ Secretary

 Vacant ~ Members at Large 
Todd McNeill ~ Webmaster

Susan Pfau ~ Newsletter Editor

Jennifer Zotti ~ Newsletter Distribution Manager

(Mahatma Gandhi)
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Thank You to Our Distributors!
By Bill Gilmyers 

This is the final issue of the Woodlands Newsletter, and we’d be remiss if we didn’t take some time to thank the team 
that has delivered it to your doorstep every month.  First, a big thanks to the Woodlands’ Newsletter Distribution 
Manager, Jen Zotti, who has managed our entire distribution effort since 2015.  Jen helps to recruit, train and manage 
the team of Distribution Leads and Block Captains who make up our neighborhood delivery network. 

Every month Jen receives the entire count of newsletters from the printer. She then breaks the newsletters into two 
groups and delivers them to Marge McDowell and Bill Schasteen. Marge and Bill then divide their stacks into individual 
bundles, which are hand delivered each block captain. And then the block captains hand deliver them to your doorstep. 

This is the final edition of the newsletter, so if you are reading this, everyone has completed their delivery run for the last 
time. On behalf of the Woodlands Association Board I’d like to thank all our distributors, present and past.

The following individuals are the exceptional residents who have volunteered their time to make sure this newsletter 
reached your home:

Helen Malboeuf, Ann Raymond, Barbara Johnson, Mark Scafidi, Sue Stuart, Carol McNeil, Corey Brooks, Dave Wong, 
Debbie Full, Thomas Malott, Ellen Diamond, Lisa Lamm, Jan Warren, Jan Ondeck, Jane Cops, Janet Dolliver, Jennifer 
Zotti, Jason Roberts, Stella Scafidi, Pankti Clerk, Jerry Ossinger, Mike Benincasa, John Casey, Judy White, Julie Ehlers, Kat 
Sellis, Melissa Vartan, Lisa Peachee, Kathy Alphin, Sam Chan, Lois Mitchell, Margaret Brown, Margaret Scott, Brad Smith, 
Marlene Berkman, Kathy Master, Saundra Fairall, Nancy Treadwell, Panya Sawan, Pat Coyle, Patty McDowell, Paul Parkus, 
Rich Coulter, , Sam Pitluck, Sandy Wagner, Sharon Nelson, Steve Carter, Sue Gardella, Terri Payne, Tony Lansang
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(Continued from Pg. 1)

So, this publication, in continuous publication since 1967, ends today, and that is truly a loss. But, while the 
neighborhood is losing this platform, we are not losing our voice.  The Woodlands Association will continue to serve the 
community, we just won’t be arriving on your doorstep every month.  We’ll continue to advocate for the needs of the 
neighborhood with local commercial interests, the police and the city.  We’ll use our website, Facebook, NextDoor, and 
other channels to communicate to you, and to hear back from you. Look for another article in this issue by Susan Pfau 
(page 5), which will talk about what the future holds for the Association and how we will continue our work.

Finally, I’d be remiss if I didn’t spend some time sharing a few more ‘thank you’s’ for those we’ve not had the opportunity 
to call out in the last few issues.  First, big thanks to Ed Wohlers. Ed served on the Board in many capacities for nearly 
10 years. For the last six he’s been our unofficial Board Member Emeritus, always happy to offer his time, and more 
importantly his advice, on how to deal with the important and sometimes tricky issues that come up in the course of 
managing the association.  I’ve been President of the Association for over three years, and absolutely couldn’t have done 
it without Ed’s astute guidance and patient tutelage.

I’d also like to thank our current Board.  We usually thank people as they are leaving the Association, but in this case, I 
think it’s even more important to thank those who are staying to carry on our work. Vice President Erik Ehlers has served 
for nearly six years himself, in a challenging role that can best be described as ‘other duties as assigned’, and in particular 
stepping up to back up the President when I’m not available.  Todd McNeill is our Webmaster, serving since 2016, in a 
role whose title definitely doesn’t do his work justice.  Better put, Todd is the architect of our technology strategy more 
broadly, helping us identify the best tools to use to track our data, market ourselves, and drive the organization in the 
future.

Last but not least, Susan Pfau has been our Newsletter Editor for the last two years.  While we are sad to be ending the 
newsletter today, the fact is we would have wrapped things up a lot earlier without Susan holding things together.  The 
Newsletter Editor role has always been the most demanding one on the Board, requiring the coordination of articles and 
advertisers, month in and month out.  Susan has done not just this, but frequently contributed articles of her own to 
make sure we have enough content every month.  There have been some months where basically the whole newsletter 
was a ‘Susan Production’ (and those were really good issues!).

And that’s that. If you’ve read this far all that’s left is to thank you for doing so, and end with my last admonishment 
to get involved in your community, be it on our Board or on any of the other wonderful volunteer organizations that 
make living here special.  The Woodlands is an amazing place, I love to live here, and that will continue to be true 
whether there is a newsletter or not. This marks the end of the Woodlands newsletter, but also a new beginning for the 
Woodlands Association. I for one can’t wait to see what’s next for the neighborhood we all call home.
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WHAT THE FUTURE HOLDS – THE WOODLANDS ASSOCIATION

By Susan Pfau 

As the newsletter sunsets, I too am sad as it is very much a part of the Woodlands history. But here’s the thing, we’re 
still here. Just because the newsletter is going away, doesn’t mean your Woodlands Association is going away with it and 
more importantly our sense of community. I like to think of this time as the next chapter for the Woodlands. Let’s see 
how our community’s story unfolds, shall we?

What I would like to see for Woodlands 2.0 (as Bill likes to call it) is more overall community engagement. Without the 
time devoted to the newsletter, now is the opportunity to solidify the Woodlands Association as the neighborhood 
advocacy group it’s intended to be. There are a few things that are regular concerns for our neighborhood like crime and 
safety, speeding, and both commercial and residential development. 

What about beyond advocacy? How about some more fun? As we continue with our special neighborhood traditions (4th 
of July Parade, Holiday Lights) maybe we can come up with new traditions for all of us to enjoy. Ideas are welcome. 

Another focus for the Woodlands Association will be Board recruitment, so don’t be shy if you want to help. We ask 
volunteers to commit 2-4 hours per month, but timing and effort is very flexible.  Plus, the current board is made up of 
some pretty darn brainy, friendly and entertaining folks (if I do say so myself!), we’re sure you’ll enjoy spending some 
time with us.

Finally, we realize we need to expand and improve our other forms of communication as we will now be more reliant on 
electronic methods. Our website (woodlandsassn.org) needs some attention. In the coming months, we will discuss ways 
to improve and update it. For now, we will continue to post on NextDoor (if you’re not already on NextDoor, please add 
yourself). We will be utilizing our Facebook Page more and perhaps even get back on the Twitter wagon should timely 
news/information need to be dispersed. Is Instagram in the future for the Woodlands Association? You never know! So 
how do you keep in touch with us? 

On NextDoor – Woodlands neighborhood (www.nextdoor.com)

On Facebook – Woodlands Association (Like our page)

Woodlands Website – woodlandsassn.org

Follow us Twitter - @WoodlandsAssn

We’re also setting up an e-mail distribution list that people can subscribe to, specifically to be kept aware of issues of 
importance to the neighborhood. Please e-mail us if you’d like to be added.

To do so, please email us at woodlandswalnutcreek@gmail.com.

And with this, I say the future looks bright. We say it time and time again – The Woodlands is a very special place to live. 
Let’s keep it that way.
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THANK YOU

By Erik Ehlers

The Woodlands Association has been around for a half century now – the demise of the monthly newsletter will not 
change that. However, as we look back at the neighborhood newsletter, it is important to recognize the current carriers 
of the torch.

The current president is Bill Gilmyers. While on the board, he has filled the role of president, secretary, treasurer, and 
has been the driving force behind improved communication between the neighborhood and city staff. Bill has attended 
countless meetings and tirelessly toiled to represent our corner of the city. Besides all that, I consider Bill a close friend, 
a man of great integrity and quick wit, always willing to extend himself for the benefit of others in both his board roles 
and life in general. While the newsletter’s watch is now over and knowing that Bill may depart from the board that he 
has been on for the better part of a decade, I know he will continue to be a great neighbor and someone who is always 
thinking of the greater good. 

I hope you’ll indulge me, allow me to share a personal story. Bill and I each have children at the local elementary school, 
in the same grade even. When all the drama surrounded the schools during the proposed Northgate district episode, Bill 
brought up salient points that I had not necessarily considered prior to our conversations. He asked whether one side 
or another would be best not just for our own children but for kids growing up in tougher circumstances. Regardless of 
his personal feelings at the time, he held the line to make sure the newsletter was neutral in the debate, serving as a 
conduit for both pro and con voices to be heard. As Bill likes to joke, “My father’s a doctor. I got his handwriting, but not 
his brains.” I continue to take issue with that sly jab, well, not with the handwriting part, but you get the idea. 

The other pillar of the association I’d like to share a few tidbits about it Susan Pfau. Susan works tirelessly to pull 
together each month’s newsletter. She and Bill work with advertisers who are eager to place an updated version of their 
ad but less eager to pay their monthly bill, while nudging those who have promised articles to follow through on their 
commitments in a somewhat timely fashion. She is a regular sight in the early dawn hours walking her dog up and down 
our fair streets, then transitioning to leading campaigns for causes near and dear to her heart, such as speeding in the 
neighborhood (slow down folks!) and the welfare of animals. In fact, as you read this, she’ll have just helped organize a 
major fundraiser for a local animal rescue in August. Next time you see your dog or cat wagging their tail contentedly or 
rubbing up against you pleasantly, be thankful that Susan has been an advocate for our furry friends. Susan and I also 
each have a child in the same grade, and I am amazed that she manages to keep a sense of humor while dealing with 
running a consulting business, raising kids, advocating for 
animals and putting together this monthly missive. While that 
last task will be dropping off, I know Susan to be a bright and 
engaged leader who I look forward to working with on this 
board for years to come.

Thanks to all those people who have been a part of this 
newsletter over the past half century – I would certainly fail 
miserably if I tried to go into detail singing all their deserved 
praises. I will just say that we are quite fortunate to live in 
an area where people still seem to find time to care deeply 
about their neighbors, and we have such a wonderfully 
unique sense of community. Here’ hoping for more of the 
same.
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COMMUNITY SERVICE DAY – SATURDAY 
OCTOBER 12, 2019

Join the City of Walnut Creek for a citywide Community Service Day.

 Saturday, October 12, 2019.

Right here in the Woodlands at Valley Verde Elementary School. 

9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m.

To sign up for the project at VVE or see other projects please visit:

 www.Walnut-Creek.org/Service. 
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  GIVE US A CALL FOR A FREE ESTIMATE

(925) 777-0396

  WE ALSO OFFER THE FOLLOWING SERVICES:
     Landscape Design • Concrete Work • New Lawns 

Irrigation & Drainage Systems • Fences

        Low Maintenance Gardens • Retainer Walls

Clean - Ups • Hauling

 RECEIVE 10 % OFF THE FIRST 3 MONTHS 
           OF MAINTENANCE SERVICE BY

MENTIONING THIS AD ! 

Ulisses Banuelos  
LIC # 798276      

www.goldenpalmlandscape.com

PROMOTION
Expires 9/30

SEPTEMBER

STOCK UP ON FORMS: 1, 2, 3 OR 4 PART - 10% OFF!*
*May not be used in combination with any other promotions. 
  Valid only at Pleasant Hill location.
  Does not include design time.

 Don’t Wait - Order Now!

BUSINESS

FORMS
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Woodlands Annual Garage Sale 
Sunday, October 6, 2019 

 
A map of the neighborhood, identifying the locations of those who are participating in the garage sale 
is created to aid buyers to find your homes.  Maps will be provided to the participants to hand out to  

buyers.   To get on the map you need to register.  You may still participate without registering. 
 

Starting  on  Tuesday,  September  3 rd  
    call   945 -  4575   To  Register  

Please   do   not   call   prior  to  this   date  
 

 Registration  Ends  Sunday,   
September  29 th  

 
When you call, please leave (1) your name, (2) home phone  

number, (3) address, & (4) a brief description of the items for sale. 
You will receive a call back to confirm the information within a few days. 

 
Garage sale hours are advertised as 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

You can open and close your garage whenever you wish. 
 

Because  of  the  details  involved  in  setting  up  this  event,  
Please  Call  No  Later  Than  6:00 p.m.,  Sunday,  September  29 th 

David Galindo CRS 
Jan Williams  GRI, CRS 

J. Rockcliff Realtors 
1700 North Main Street 

Walnut Creek, Ca  94596 
(925) 945-4575 

 
BRE License # 00674809, 00862023 
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Get Special Coupons  
from Citrus Marketplace  

Merchants! 
www.KissSavings.com/CITRUS   

 

Money-Saving 
Coupons! 

Go to www.KissSavings.com/CITRUS   
Show coupons on device or print the booklet at home! 

Your Neighborhood Shopping Center  
Oak Grove Road at Citrus Avenue 
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Cal BRE# 01020265 

Presented  By 

As the top selling agent in the Woodlands I have qualified buyers looking to 
join our neighborhood. If  your are thinking of selling, my record shows I 
will get your home sold for the most money in the shortest  time. Whether 
your home is turn key or needs TLC I have the experience and resources to 
get the job done. Call me today for a FREE MARKET ANALYSIS 

Office - 478-8383 

760-764-768 Stubbs 

4 Bedrooms/2.5 Bathrooms Triplex 3/2, 3/2, 2/2 

930 Snapdragon Ct. 
SOLD over asking 

PENDING 
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A BIG Thank You 

to our friends  
at 
 

 

 

for your great service to the  
Woodlands Association over the years. 

A BIG Thank You 

to our friends  
at 
 

 

 

for your great service to the  
Woodlands Association over the years. 
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WE MAKE YOUR 
SMART KID

Kumon Math & Reading Center of
WALNUT CREEK - NORTH

2839 Ygnacio Valley Road, Walnut Creek, CA 94598
925-256-0786 • kumon.com/walnut-creek-north

SCHEDULE A FREE
PLACEMENT TEST TODAY! FOR AGES

Give your child an academic advantage
in school and beyond!

Kumon helps your child become a better learner:

• The Kumon Method helps children ages 3 through high school advance  
    their math and reading skills.

• Many of our students are studying above grade level.

• For over 50 years, Kumon has bene� ted millions of kids around the world.
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7   S A N T A   R I T A    D R I V E
Walnut Creek, CA. 94596

B R U C E L E S S E R
(925) 788 – 6020

BruceLesser@usa.net
www.WheresBruce.com

“Dad’s been selling & staging Walnut Creek real 
estate for 35+ years. Daughter & Dog assist” 

One of the last remaining LEVEL ½ acre+ parcels within an 
easy stroll to all the stores, restaurants, and coffee shops of 
downtown Walnut Creek. This timeless home is sure to 
become a legacy property. Imagine it’s potential…A circular 
driveway? An in-law unit? A 6-car tandem garage &/or shop?
Tennis? Or even a gated estate? It is all about LOCATION!!!

 4 bedrooms
 3 bathrooms
 Large open living room
 Mantled wood burning fireplace
 Huge dining area plus breakfast bar
 Full size inside laundry
 Foyer leads to extra wide hallways
 Finished garage with epoxy floors
 Over ½ acre of country living, yet minutes to town!
 NOTE: Not sub-dividable per City of Walnut Creek
 Priced at… $1,475,000

800 S. Broadway ~ Walnut Creek ~ CA. ~ 94596
*All information is deemed reliable but is not guaranteed (052619) — CalBRE No.00852237

B R U C E    L E S S E R
of 

RE/MAX Accord 

“A little bit of “country” in downtown W.C.”  
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ACUÑA ❖ REGLI 
❖ Estate Planning ❖ Administration  

❖ Conservatorship ❖ Inheritance Litigation 
 

3478 Buskirk Avenue,  
Suite 300 

Pleasant Hill, CA  94523 
 

Acuña❖Regli, LLP is pleased to announce 
Kyle M. Johnston, Attorney at Law 

Is joining Bank of America Private Bank 
as a Senior Vice President Trust Officer 

 
 Kyle entrusted his clients to the attorneys and 

staff at Acuña ❖ Regli .  Our firm will maintain 
custody of his files, and respond to client 
inquiries and requests.  This ensures that Kyle’s 
clients will enjoy uninterrupted service after  
he leaves private practice. 
 

 Our practice is strictly limited to estate 
planning; probate and trust administration; 
conservatorship and special needs planning; 
and, inheritance litigation.   

 

5315 College Ave. 
Oakland, CA 94618 

609 Jefferson Street, 
Suite C 

Fairfield, CA 94533 

(925) 906-1880       (510)948-8810        (866) 906-1880 
   www.acunaregli.com       contactus@acunaregli.com 
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Interview the right agent for the right results! 
                                                                                                      

Bringing The Woodlands values up one seller at a time. Steve will expose                                            
your home in its most flattering light, so it will not be overlooked or undervalued 

 
 The Top Woodlands Realtor 
 Over 20 Years of Experience and Hundreds of Homes Sold 
 Track Record of Listings Sold Above the Highest Comps 
 Affiliated with The Best, Quality Company with the Highest Market Share in Walnut 

Creek  
 Great References From ALL Steve’s Happy Clients 
 
Call today for a free, no obligation consultation and an  accurate opinion of value,   
including advice on pre-sale preparation and staging for maximum appeal and a top-dollar 
sale.  
 



License # 01020265 

5514 Alaska Dr., Concord 

Presented  By 

3 BEDROOMS / 2 BATHROOMS  
Call  Me For A Free Market Analysis On your Home Today. 

Coming Soon 

Call 925.256.6444 OR Visit www.minutemanpressph.com                

W
Helping families make the right move 

for more than 18 years!

925.250.5440
YourHomeProfessional@gmail.com  

www.ReneeAndScott.com
DRE# 01292997 & 02001457

W
Renee & Scott 
wagner
Make the right move.

Cal BRE# 01020265 

Presented  By 

As the top selling agent in the Woodlands I have qualified buyers looking to 
join our neighborhood. If  your are thinking of selling, my record shows I 
will get your home sold for the most money in the shortest  time. Whether 
your home is turn key or needs TLC I have the experience and resources to 
get the job done. Call me today for a FREE MARKET ANALYSIS 

Office - 478-8383 

760-764-768 Stubbs 

4 Bedrooms/2.5 Bathrooms Triplex 3/2, 3/2, 2/2 

930 Snapdragon Ct. 
SOLD over asking 

PENDING 

PROMOTIONPROMOTION
Expires 9/30

SEPTEMBER

STOCK UP ON FORMS: 1, 2, 3 OR 4 PART - 10% OFF!*
*May not be used in combination with any other promotions. 
  Valid only at Pleasant Hill location. Does not include design time.

 Don’t Wait - Order Now!
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